
UPDATED  
NAVIGATION NOTICE 
Section 15 Anglian Water Authority Act 1977 
 

RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    25 July 2019 – until further notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 

LOCATION:   Yarwell Lock   
__________________________________________________ 
 

DETAILS: 
 
Footbridge users are advised that a temporary repair has 
been undertaken on the decking.  
 
Located to the upstream side of the footbridge, the repair is 
slightly raised. It has been marked with yellow lines and is 
bordered by warning cones. A full repair is expected in due 
course. 
 
For more information please call our River Inspector Ian Cook 
on 07920 087741 (Monday to Friday 8am to 4pm). 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  
25 July 2019 
__________________________________________________ 
 
You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
Team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

www.gov.uk/environment-agency 


